The Railroader Organization would like to welcome you to our home, The Depot at
Cleburne Station. We are great supporters of youth baseball throughout Texas and
want to provide the best experience for players, coaches umpires and fans.

It is important to follow stadium protocol when coming to our stadium. Beginning
Sunday, June 6, we will be asking everyone to comply with our Rules, Regulations and
Protocols.

1. Clear Bag Policy
Clear bags only except for small handheld purses or “Fanny Packs” we may ask to look inside.
Safety for everyone concerned is priority and we thank you for understanding.

2. Outside Food & Beverage will not be allowed to be brought into the stadium.

We will have concessions open moving forward at the Depot. Players/Coaches/ Umpires can
bring waters and/or sports drinks to the dugout.

3. Prohibited at the Ballpark.
e Smoking, Pets, Sunflower Seeds, Metal Cleats, Gum and Tobacco products on field

Please be considerate and respectful of others and refrain from foul language, yelling
at umpires, coaches, players, and other fans.

We hope you enjoy your experience at our home and look forward to seeing you at
some Railroader games. You can inquire about tickets and schedules at our Team
Store, or go online at Railroaderbaseball.com, or call the Ticket Office at 817-945-8705.

Sincerely,

John Junker — Owner/President



